
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:31:37	AM	
	
Dear	team	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.		
Please	ensure	that	this	is	carried	out	so	that	we	are	all	encouraged	to	participate	
in	solar	capture	and	storage	for	generations	to	come.	
	
Thanks	
Matt	
	
Matt	Murfitt		

	
Postcode:	2019	
	
	




